
 

Welcome to the Hilton Garden Inn Sugar Land! 

On behalf of the entire staff and management of the Hilton Garden Inn Sugar Land, I would like to take 
 this opportunity to welcome you to our hotel.   

 
We are pleased to have you with us during the USA FIT Marathon 2019 in Sugar Land. Because we 

 value your business, we want to make sure that you enjoy your stay and if there is anything we can do 
 to make your accommodation more comfortable, please do not hesitate to contact me, at ext. 1104 or 
 anyone at the front desk would be more than happy to assist you. 
  

I would like to inform you of some of the arrangements we have set up with USA FIT.   
 
Special Dinner Menu 

 Our food and beverage department has created a special pasta menu to help you prepare for the 
 marathon.  

Saturday, February 2, 2019 
Spaghetti & Marinara with Garlic bread 

$8.95 per entrée  
add grilled chicken or meatballs for an additional $6.00 

 **Please keep in mind that you are welcome to order from our regular menu as well 
 
Breakfast 

The group will have complimentary continental breakfast on Sunday February 3rd starting at 5:00 AM 
in the Garden Grille Restaurant, located on the first floor near the lobby.  You will receive a breakfast 
voucher upon check-in.  Please present the voucher to your server during breakfast. 
    
As a courtesy to the runners, the Hotel will have fruits and pastries at the front desk for those needing 
to eat prior to 5:00 AM. 

 
 

Hotel Shuttle 

For your convenience, we have set up the times that we will be providing the shuttle to the U of H 
campus.  The hotel shuttle will leave the hotel on the following times on a first come, first basis: 

  
First Departure:  4:00 AM Participants Only 

 Second Departure:  4:45 AM Participants Only 
 Third Departure:  5:15 AM Participants Only 
 Fourth Departure:  5:45 AM Participants Only (Final departure prior to the race start) 
    

**Road will close at 6:15 AM and will re-open at 7 AM. 
 

 



Important additional information: 

 The van can only hold up to 11 passengers and it will be first come first serve.  We will not have a sign 

up list. We will take passengers as they come down in the lobby and the van will leave on time. 

 Because the marathon starts at 6:30 AM, we will not schedule any other time after 5:45 AM, however, 

if the van is available and you have a family member that would like to go to U of H after 7 AM, we will 

be more than happy to take them 

 Returning passengers:  the shuttle will start the pick up at 8:30 AM from the same drop off location 

and it will run every 30 minutes until 1:30 PM.  If you are returning anytime after 1:30 PM, please call 

the hotel directly at 281-491-777 and request for pickup.  Once again, it will be a first come first serve 

basis.  

 Please stop by our tent at the end of the marathon for refreshments.  

 I hope you have a pleasant stay and please do not hesitate to contact me should you need further 

 assistance. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Francis Navarro 

Director of Sales 

281-325-5904 

francis.navarro@hilton.com 

  


